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GNTS0O-056
November 16,

1990
Mre. Bettv ). Wright
Licensin, JDificer
Export/Impcrt and International Safeguards
Qffice of luternational Frograms
J.8. Nuclea,' Regulatory Commission
wWashiington, DC 204%%

& ) & £
Mail Btop 3-H-§ XSmO TE
YO
.j ﬁL

Re: Export License Application
XENMOZ2468

Dear Mrs. Wright:

Thie is to confirm our telephone conversation made
on November 13, 1990 that:

1) We agree to change the quantity of Uranium to be
covered by t{his application to 23.00 kKilograms
instead of 25.07 kilograms initially asked for.

wWe would like to add "Bdlow International Co."

to this export license application as one of
"Other Parties to Export",

Edlow International Co.
1666 Connecticut Avenue.
Washington, D.C. 2000%

Suite 500

Phone: (202) 483-495y
In this connection, please disregard our request

exprevsed on this appiication, in our letter
GNT90-043 dated * ‘gust 9, 1990.

Very truly vours,

e

Y. Ogino
Manager - Nuclear
Gas & Nuclear Dept.
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